

[St. Patrick’s pledge poster to be displayed prominently on wall of establishment]
We don’t over serve!

We pledge to cut off those who have drunk too much.


We value our repeat customers and don’t want them to risk anyone’s life by driving drunk. So, we will not serve alcohol to patrons who are obviously intoxicated. If you notice any staff doing otherwise, please alert the manager.

In addition, the Redlands Police aim to keep the community safe from drunk drivers and will be out in force. On St. Patrick’s Day, they will be conducting:

· DUI Roadside Checkpoint 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]DUI Saturation Patrols
· Foot Patrols in the Downtown Area

If you want to avoid getting caught, don’t drink and drive.



Happy St. Patrick’s Day!

Thank you for being safe!
